
Dear Senator,
 
I support the Health Insurance (Certain Types of Abortion) Amendment Bill 2013 because
aborting a child because of its gender is not a beneficial medical procedure. Medicare
should support procedures that are needed for healthcare reasons and thus should not
be used to support gender selection abortions.

Regards,

Kent




